
Happy August! A huge thanks to all who attended our BBQ - what
a fun get together that was! Good food, good friends, good times.
As the Pope County Fair will be going on, a group of us are
planning to meet at the fair on Thursday, August 3rd. We will
meet at the Craft building at 10:00 a.m. and stay until 1:00 p.m.
The Center will be closed during this time. 
Beginning this month, we will be offering a card playing group
every other Friday in the mornings. Please refer to the calendar
for details.
Please note that the Center will be CLOSED from August 9th
through August 15th. 
The Community Partners Drop In Center Governing Board
meeting will be held on August 17th at 10:00 a.m. I encourage all
to attend.
"I come to the Community Partners Drop In Center for conversation,
socialization and to meet new people. It leaves me uplifted and increases
my self esteem."
Sharon B.
 

Drop-in Center News



Please check out our Facebook page and website
www.communitypartnersdropincenter.org. Any changes to the
schedule will be posted on these sites. Please join us for "coffee
talk" on Tuesday mornings where we socialize and share
concerns, victories and treats.
We continue to have Bingo with prizes on Mondays, depending
on attendance. On August 4th we will be having sub sandwiches
and August 18 we will be doing pizza!  Movie day will be on the
25th. Please let me know if there are any films you would like to
see.
As always, I encourage all to come and see what we have to offer.
We provide and safe and accepting environment for everyone!

Important Events and
Meetings

Community Partners governing
board meeting will be on August
17 at 10:00.  Western Prairie LAC
will be meeting will be on August
15 at 11:00. This will be held at
Grant County Office, 2nd floor
meeting room. Zoom option is
available. Community Partners

will be zooming in.
 

Drop-In Center
Hours:

 
10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East

Glenwood, MN 56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


